To Mayor Holder, Councillor Lehman, and all members of the City Works Committee:

I am writing in response to the proposed construction of a sidewalk on St. Anthony Rd.

I am strongly opposed to the plan and see it as a misuse of tax money. It is not something the residents in the neighbourhood want or feel they need. This is a quiet, small, low traffic neighbourhood with lots of trees and spacious lots. People choose to live here for those reasons. Adding a sidewalk is not only unnecessary and expensive, it will steal from us something that we enjoy and value.

I trust that you are will hear our concerns with an open mind and with a willingness to alter the proposed plan accordingly.

Thank you, Elizabeth Haddad 1106 St. Anthony Rd.